ING
Comments from Instituto del Tercer Mundo on the Panel’s feedback
“Here at ITeM we have carefully reviewed the comments made by the panel on our
submission and we found them helpful for our future reporting. The board of ITeM and the
Coordinating Committee of Social Watch are very much supportive of this transparency
effort and will explicitly endorse our future reporting, as suggested by the Panel.”

Roberto Bissio

Comments sent on 12 July 2012



